
  

  

 

 

  

 
 

  
 

   
    

                            
 

    
 

   
  

 

    
   
      
   

 
  

 
 

    
 

 
   

 

**** External Email - Use Caution **** 

www.MercyCareAZ.org 

October 12, 2023 

Mercy Care is moving to a new building 

Applicable to: Mercy Care Complete Care, Mercy Care ACC-RBHA, Mercy Care Long 
Term Care, Mercy Care DCS CHP, Mercy Care DD and Mercy Care Advantage 

Mercy Care is moving to a new location in Phoenix! 

Effective December 31, 2023, our new Phoenix address  will be:  
4750 S. 44th Place, Suite 150 
Phoenix, AZ 85040 

Our Phoenix phone  numbers  will remain the  same:  
602-263-3000 (Mercy Care ACC, DD, LTC) 
602-586-1841 (Mercy Care ACC-RBHA) 
602-212-4983 (Mercy Care Department of Child Safety Comprehensive Health Plan) 
602-586-1730 (Mercy Care Advantage) 

Our website address will remain the same: 
www.MercyCareAZ.org 

Our email address for Network Management remains the same: 
MercyCareNetworkManagement@mercycareaz.org 

Email addresses for individual Mercy Care employees will also remain the same. 

https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/F0leCEKL7mupo7QJV05UNOs8w?domain=mercycareaz.org
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/F0leCEKL7mupo7QJV05UNOs8w?domain=mercycareaz.org
mailto:MercyCareNetworkManagement@mercycareaz.org


       
       
 

 
 

    
 

 
                            

 

   
 

 

         
 

 

           
  

 

 

 

As always, don't hesitate to contact your Mercy Care Network Management Representative with 
any questions or comments. You can find this notice and all other provider notices on our Mercy 
Care website. 

Thanks for all you do! 

Sign up for our email list 

Mercy Care | 4500 E. Cotton Center Blvd., Phoenix, AZ 85040 

STAY CONNECTED 

https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/sJ0CCGwN7ohAZ7VpKO5H7QaLZ?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/tlRBCJEkjrUKLJ7m3AEfzgaAd?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/AtVvCKAlkvi4xojvzM5cA6KTT?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/N-kVCLAmlwiQMWJpywnHjR93d?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/VNLDCM7nmxtzVrQ0Mk4H1qrhH?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/U5YqCN7onytj5W2rDPmczARzq?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/ZHtxCOJpozcvr869zZmTjf3k_?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/jhwmCP6qpAc3Aw7r8NESmUbFn?domain=r20.rs6.net
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